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Mass Times (remember, changing next Sunday! ) 
Mondays at 9:00 a.m. at Holy Family Church, Moncton 

Wednesdays at 9:00 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, Riverview 
Fridays at 2:00 p.m. at Peoples Park Tower Chapel, Moncton 

Saturdays Sundays 
4:00 p.m. at Holy Ghost Church 
7:00 p.m. at Holy Family Church 

  8:30 a.m. at St. Jude’s Church  
10:30 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

Private confessions at Immaculate Heart of Mary on Saturday afternoons from 1:00 – 1:30 p.m. 
 

 Welcome to Our Parish!  

 

 

If you are new to our church or just visiting, we are pleased to have you share in this 
celebration of the Eucharist!  If you would like to join our parish, you 

can do so online on our website (www.setmoncton.com) or 
registration forms are available at the parish office, 386-6178! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Daily Readings (October 1st – 7th, 2018) 
Monday  (St. Thérèse of the Child Jesus) Job 1:6-22  Luke 9:46-50 

Tuesday  (The Holy Guardian Angels) Exodus 23:20-23  Matthew 18:1-5, 10 

Wednesday  Job 9:1-12, 14-16  Luke 9:57-62 

Thursday (St. Francis of Assisi) Job 19:21-27  Luke 10:1-12 

Friday  Job 38:12-21, 40:3-5  Luke 10:13-16 

Saturday  Job 42:1-3, 5-6, 12-13, 15-17  Luke 10:17-24 

Sunday (27th Sunday in OT) Genesis 2:7, 15, 18-24 Hebrews 2:9-11 Mark 10:2-16 

26th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

Sept 30th, 2018 

We pray for the families of loved ones of those who have died, including Evelyn Craig, mother 
of Annette Radtke, for those mourning the passing of Sophie Neil, sister of Doris Leblanc and 
for those grieving the loss of Karen Conde, daughter of Dave Conde. 

We also pray for those who are sick; for Winnie Smith, for Peter and Catherine Mulder and for 
Kimberly Ann Gauvin, daughter-in-law of Lillianne Gauvin.  May God touch you and your 
families with his healing hand and give you all the comfort and peace you need to get through. 

http://www.setmoncton.com/


Liturgies for the week of October 1st – 7th, 2018 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel 

Friday, October 5th  2:00 p.m. For the People 

Holy Ghost Church   

 Saturday, October 6th  4:00 p.m. Douglas and Gerald Tucker – James and June Tucker 

Holy Family Church 

 Monday, October 1st  9:00 a.m. Ann Marie Gallagher – IH Prayer Group 

Saturday, October 6th 7:00 p.m. Mary Virginia Melanson – Richard and Camilla Ratell 

St. Jude’s Church 

Sunday, October 7th  8:30 a.m. Dan Layden – Bob and Kree Layden 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

 Wednesday, October 3rd  9:00 a.m. Tim Sullivan – Ken and Carmelle Cochrane 

         Sunday, October 7th 10:30 a.m. Peggy Taylor – IHM Ladies Society 
 

Food Basket Challenge 
Holy Ghost/Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Rice (any kind) and toiletries 
(shampoo, body wash, soap, etc) 

St. Jude’s - Cereals, pancake mix/syrup, peanut 
butter, sandwich fixings - mayo, ketchup, mustard, 
relish, jams, cheese wiz, granola bars and cookies for 
the little ones.  
Holy Family - instant rice, powdered coffee creamer; 
beef bouillon, canned or powdered milk and juice 
boxes and margarine for the House of Nazareth.   

There’s a movement going on in the 
church today—a movement back to true, 
biblical stewardship.  By definition, a 
steward is one who manages the 
possessions of another.  We are all 
stewards of the resources, abilities and 

opportunities that God has entrusted to our care.   

We are not owners; we are managers; we are stewards. 

This is taught to us by the Parable of the Talents  
(Matthew 25:14-30) 

 

Development and Peace Caritas Canada Needs Your Help With the Fall Educational Campaign! 
Share the Journey: No one should be forced to flee their home! 

 
Calling all Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and other types of social media users! Have 
you ever considered turning your relaxation time into helping the world become a 
better place?  Millions of people around the globe have been forced to leave their 

homes and your social media skills could be the key to getting the message out!  Your expertise, not to mention, 
your understanding of the use of hashtags , could all be used to raise awareness, to share their story, to create 
change. All the information is developed and ready to go but we need ideas and ways to get it out!  So please, all 
parishioners, tell your friends about Development and Peace Caritas Canada, ask them to pass the message around 
and consider helping Dan with the social media side of things!  For an idea on the materials and information we 
have, go to https://www.devp.org/en/education/fall2018/materials  

Development and Peace, Caritas Canada: Dan Stote 204-3651 / danstote@yahoo.com 
 

OUTCASTS – Movie Night! 
Tickets are now on sale for the screening of the faith-based movie “Outcasts”.  
Movie Night will take place at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church on Sunday, 
November 18th at 3:30 p.m. The tickets are $15 each or 4/$50.  It is for mature 
audiences only. To view the trailer, go to www.outcaststhemovie.com.  

It is costly to bring the movie here, so we really need to have a firm commitment 
by November 9th as to whether there is enough interest. You can inquire about getting your tickets from  
Roberto (962-1665), Joseph (233-1767) or from Anne (386-6178) at the parish office. Please let us know sooner 
rather than later as there is a lot of planning involved.  Hope we get a good crowd!        

https://www.devp.org/en/education/fall2018/materials
http://www.outcaststhemovie.com/


Exploring our Faith 

Hungry Sinners 
Back in the summers of 1982 and 1983, I convinced parishioners from my 
home parish to join me on the weekends to serve at St. Bridget’s Soup 
Kitchen in Ottawa’s Byward Market.  This image entitled “Christ of the 
Breadlines” hung on one of the walls and it has stayed in my mind for the 
past 35 years.  Though a print, the original was an engraving by the late Fritz 
Eichenberg  (1901 – 1990).  Fritz was a Jew from Cologne, Germany who left 
Europe in 1933 when Hitler came to power. Landing in America, he became 
an illustrator and wood engraver.  After Fritz’s wife died in 1937, he 

explored other religions and eventually became a Christian with the Religious Society of Friends (Quakers). In time, 
he became friends with Dorothy Day and frequently contributed illustration in Day’s newspaper, the Catholic 
Worker.  His best-known works were concerned with religion, social justice and nonviolence. Eichenberg’s “Christ 
of the Breadlines” along with “The Lord’s Supper” (Google these for a better look) speak to me about Jesus’ wide, 
all-inclusive guest list.  Jesus tells us to go out to the highways and byways to invite any and all to his banquet. It 
seems that hunger was the only criteria Jesus looked for when he ate with the tax collectors, 
the lepers, the poor, the outcasts, and the prostitutes.  

If Christ fed the likes of these, and we are supposed to be the Body of Christ, should we not 
do the same? Apart from their hunger, the only other common feature was that they were 
all sinners. “Hungry sinners” ---that’s who they were. That’s who we are. The gathering of 
hungry sinners is still the best description for Eucharistic. Most often sinners are hungrier 
than “saints”. 

God provides the food; we provide the hunger. I long for the day when we as Church would 
welcome “hungry sinners” to share in the Table as readily as Jesus did. Or will small 
questions concerning denomination or annulments continue to crowd out the bigger 
question… “Are you hungry?”                                               
      Fr. Phil 

 

Catechism   
We NEED You!!!  We are in need of a babysitter for Wednesday nights. We need you from  
6:15 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. Currently, we have 1 adult, however, we need 2 adults to look after 
children.  If this is something you can do, please contact the Catechism office at 387-4198 or 
email ihmccatechism@rogers.com.  

 

Attention Coaching Catechists, Helpers, Babysitters, Liturgy of the Word with Children 
Catechists, Marriage and Baptismal Preparation Teams, RCIA Team and Prayer Shawl Ministry 

people! 
There will be a blessing for you at the Masses on the weekend of October 13th / 14th.  Saturday at Holy 

Family @7:00 p.m., Sunday at St. Jude’s @ 9:00 a.m. and at Immaculate Heart of Mary @ 11:00 a.m.  We appreciate 
you sharing your gifts and time and want to show it.  And there will be cake!!!! 

 
                   Tabs for Kids has increased by another 48,175 tabs to reach 2,425,507!  Thanks to your help (that is,  
  helping the environment and the children), $309 has been raised so far this year for the Boys and  
  Girls’ Breakfast Program!  You people are truly awesome. 
 

Adult Faith Development Opportunity 
Starting October 15th! 

Fr. Charlie will offer this unique bible study over the next two years.  It is a 
wonderful program that people have enjoyed for the past five years and this year it 

will be offered on the first and third Mondays of each month  
starting October 15th at 7:00 p.m. at Holy Family Church.   

mailto:ihmccatechism@rogers.com


 Please remember Mass times are changing next Sunday for St. Jude’s (moving to 9:00 a.m.) and 
Immaculate Heart of Mary (moving to 11:00 a.m.) Churches. 

 

Our Parish Weekly Prayer Day is every Wednesday at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church starting after 
morning Mass and until 3 p.m.  Parishioners come to spend some quiet time in the presence of the Blessed 
Sacrament, in prayer and meditation.   During the exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, we try to ensure 

that there is always someone present, that is, that our prayer space is never empty.  If you can spare one hour on 
Wednesdays (or even some Wednesdays or maybe just to be a spare), please contact Ann Barter at 386-8649.  
 

  Please join us at Mass on Sunday, October 7th at 11:00 a.m. at St. Bernard’s Church in   
  celebration of Fr. Allison Carroll’s 40th Anniversary of the Priesthood!  Light refreshments will  
  be served in the Parish Hall immediately following Mass.   All are welcome! 
 

November’s New Eyes, Open Heart Retreat is open to all adults! 

 Retreat Fundraiser - Cards! 
Please check out the 
Immaculate Heart of 
Mary foyer again 
before and after 

Mass this Sunday, as well as 
October 1st - 5th, 9 a.m. - 4 p.m.  
Also, note that we have a 
wonderful selection of Dutch 
cards.   Thank you! 

Retreat is Open to All Adults!  
This 2-day journey of 
faith will take place 
from Nov 2nd-4th at 

Broadleaf Guest 
Ranch in Hopewell 

Hill and will be based on the work of  
Fr. Richard Rohr.  Please consider 
joining us – it is expected to be an 

exceptional experience. 

Retreat Fundraiser - Quilt! 
It’s a nice problem to 
have, we keep running 
out of tickets!  
No need to 

worry though….we now 
have more!  Tickets are on 
sale at all the churches and 
in the parish office.  ($2 each 
or 3 for $5)!   

The cost for the weekend retreat is $50/person.   Register by going to www.diomoncton.ca/en/rendezvous  

For more information, please contact Trevor at 857-4879 or Fr. Phil at 386-6178. 
 

Vision Bookstore: Monthly Sales 
Come visit us at Place de la Cathédrale, 224, St-Georges St. on Friday, October 5th between 9:00 a.m. and 
noon and from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. and take advantage of a special monthly sale where most books 
and CD’s (in stock) will be reduced by 10%.  Information: www.visionbookstore.ca  Please visit our 
Facebook Page regularly and discover our new arrivals every week!   

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE BOOKSTORE HAS NEW HOURS:  9:00 a.m. to Noon and 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

Please join us in extending congratulations to Garth and Simone Berry on their 60th Wedding 
Anniversary!  An Open House will be held at the Dan Bohan Centre on Saturday, October 6th from 
2:00 – 4:00 p.m.   The happy couple would love to see you!  Best wishes only please. 

 

Wedding Anniversary Celebration! 
If you are celebrating (or have celebrated) your 1st, 5th, 10th, 15th, 20th, 25th, 30th, etc. Wedding Anniversary any time 

in 2018, please join us on Friday, October 19th at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, for Prayer 
at 6 p.m. followed by an Anniversary Dinner in the Dan Bohan Family Centre, prepared and 
served by the Knights of Columbus! 

From each happy couple, please call the office (386-6178) any time before Tuesday, October 16th 
with your:  

Names 
Phone number   
Anniversary date  

Or if it’s easier for you, you can put this information in an envelope marked "Wedding Anniversary Celebration" 
and drop it in the weekend collection basket.  And you just gotta be part of the Wedding Photo display, so please 
drop off a framed wedding photo to the office before Oct 16th.  (Please put your names on the back.) 

Come and let the Parish Community celebrate with you! 

http://www.diomoncton.ca/en/rendezvous
http://www.visionbookstore.ca/


Hospice Greater Moncton  
Caregiver Support Group – Facilitated by Eleanor Kreplin, certified counsellor, this group will 
meet at Camden Court on Wednesdays for 4 weeks starting October 3rd from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  If 
you are taking care of a family member or a friend with a life threatening illness, this group is for 
you.  Register at 383-2404 or volunteer@hospicegm.ca with Debbie Landry-Jaillet at no charge. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Ghost Church 

Congratulations to Donna Stuart, winner of the $300’s worth Variety Pack of Gift 
Certificates! Thank you to everyone who donated the certificates and to all who sold 
tickets for this wonderful fundraiser, this year totalling $1484.00!  Wow! 

 

St. Jude’s Church          (Mass time shifts to 9:00 a.m. next Sunday, October 7th!) 

St. Jude’s Community Spirit Committee invites everyone in the parish grouping to come to Salisbury 
and get lost for the afternoon in the fabulous Green Pig Country Market’s Corn Maze!  Mark your 
calendars and let’s all get together on October 14th at 2:00 p.m. for some a-maz-ing fun! 

 

Buy Grocery Gift Cards - The easiest fundraiser for our churches! 
Will you be buying groceries, gas, prescriptions or pharmacy items this week?  Then why not use a 
gift card for your purchase?  Buy them after Mass at Holy Family or Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Church or at the Parish Office!  
Two kinds of cards are available in $25, $50 and $100:  
 Sobeys (can be used at Sobeys, IGA, Foodland, Lawton’s, Needs and more) 
 Superstore (can be used at all Loblaw stores including Superstore,  

   Independent Grocer, No Frills, Save Easy, Wholesale Club and Superstore Gas Bar) 
For more info please call the church office 386-6178.  Your church earns money on each card purchased! 

 

Your help - whatever you can give, 
wherever you can help – is greatly 

appreciated! 
 
$50 - Registration for Adults Retreat 
 
$3000 - New Eyes-Open Heart Adults Retreat 
(Overall cost) 
 
Looking for a clothes washer for a needy 
person. 
 
Looking for a sofa or loveseat for person in 
need.  (Call Al Daly at 386-2563) 
 
Looking for a queen-size box spring for 
someone in need. 
 
Drawings!  Young artists, we need your 
drawings; what does Baptism mean to you? 
 
More Drawings! We’d like to make parish 
grouping Christmas Cards this year, using 
artwork from our young people! 

Thank you! 

Listening and Prayer - Are you in need of 
prayer?  Are you going through a difficult 
time?  You can confide in the prayers of the Notre-
Dame-du-Sacré-Coeur Sisters.   Phone: 388-1701 or 
1-800-561-3995, Mon-Fri 9:30-11:30 a.m. and  
2-4 p.m. and on Wed 6-8 p.m. 
 

Catholic Conference for Men.  Greetings, men of the 
Catholic Church - Grace and Peace of Christ Jesus! Don't miss 
the EMPOWERED Catholic Conference for Men on October 
12th  and 13th in Halifax! The MC is NHL Stanley Cup winner, 
Joe DiPenta and Keynote speaker is international speaker and 
song-writer, Sean Forrest. Pre-registration is required and is 
$70. Discount may be offered to large groups who register 
together.   Register at www.empoweredccfm.com or call Tony 
Johnstone at (902) 453-1568 or email him at 
empoweredccfm@hotmail.com or call Rick Thibault at  
(902) 222-4791 or email him at rickjthibault@gmail.com.   
 

 The annual St. Bernard's Catholic Women’s League Holly 
Tea & Sale will be held on Saturday, Nov. 3rd, from    2-4 p.m. 
in the church hall.  There will be a bake table, craft table, 
white elephant table & door prizes. Tickets: 15$/adult & 
5$ (children under 12).  Tickets are available at the door, 
parish office or by calling Donna Shaw at 382-0503 or Norma 
Gibson at 855-8236.  
 

mailto:volunteer@hospicegm.ca
http://www.empoweredccfm.com/
mailto:empoweredccfm@hotmail.com
mailto:rickjthibault@gmail.com


Holy Family Church 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 
We would like to thank everyone for the success of the yard sale at Holy Family last weekend. 
You deserve a pat on the back. We had so many people sorting, setting up, pricing and 
working the sales floor. YOU GAVE, YOU BAKED, AND YOU BOUGHT!  As a result, we can add 
$2177.75 to our savings, which help give our parish a much-needed boost. THANK YOU 
fellow parishioners! 

 

Holy Family will be hosting a wonderful Thanksgiving Dinner for those who might have no 
family nearby with whom to share the holiday.  If this is you, please plan to join us on Sunday, 
October 7th at noon. Registration will be limited to 50 people, so register before October 1st by 
calling the parish office at 386-6178.   

If you have any questions, please call Gerard at 866-3906. 
 

Line dancing classes scheduled for Thursday, October 11th will instead be held on  
Tuesday, October 9th. 

 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church (Mass time shifts to 11:00 a.m. next Sunday, October 7th!) 

Church Fundraiser!  Card Party and Luncheon! 
Can’t wait to see you at the Dan Bohan Centre at Noon on Tuesday, October 2nd!  After the summer 
break, we are excited!  Donations of lettuce, cucumbers and tomatoes would be greatly appreciated!   

 

The regular meeting of the IHM Ladies Society 
takes place on Tuesday, October 2nd at  
7:30 p.m. in the Dan Bohan Centre.   

The Knights of Columbus Council 9270 will 
meet on Wednesday, October 3rd at  
7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers. 

 

        Attention LPC Members:  Our Local Parish Council will be meeting on Thursday, 
October 4th at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory.   

 

Immaculate Heart of Mary will be holding a fundraising dinner on Saturday, October 27th at the Dan Bohan 
Centre. There will be two sittings: 4:30 p.m. and 6:45 p.m.  

Advance ticket purchases are required. 

Meal: Choice of Maple-Glazed Salmon or Baked Chicken Breast, Mashed Potatoes,  

Vegetable Medley, Roll and Butter, Tea, coffee and Cheesecakes (or fruit salad). 

Cost: $15. To order tickets, please call the parish office at 386-6178.  

Meal catered by the Knights of Columbus Council 9270.   

Proceeds go towards the cost of the kitchen upgrade project! 
 

Dinner Theatre Church Fundraiser - The Parson’s Predicament 
A retired Parson, living in a senior’s home, receives a letter by mistake informing him that he  
has been hired to be the Pastor of a church.  The only stipulation is that he must be married!  

Now he is on the hunt for a wife and that is when the fun begins! 
 

Two shows!  Saturday and Sunday, November 24th and 25th, both at 6 p.m. 
Delicious chicken dinner, including dessert, tea/coffee/juice. 

 
Tickets are now on sale (Helen Vaughan, 386-2071) and are $25.00 each. 

Each year we sell out, so please don’t wait to get your tickets! 
 
 

 

Local Parish Council 



Community     
The Rexton Catholic Church's Annual Fall Turkey 

Supper will be on Sunday, September 30th 
from 4-6 p.m. at the Rexton Catholic 
Church Hall on 12 School Street. Cost is 
$13 for adults and take-outs and $6 for 
children under 10.  Everyone welcome! 

 

 

 
 
 

UN International Day of Older Persons! 
Fundy Chocolate River Station (Riverview) 

Moncton City Hall (Moncton) 

September 30th from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

The United Nations (UN) International Day of Older 
Persons is celebrated every year to recognize the 
contributions of older persons and to examine issues 
that affect their lives. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Rummage Sale – St. John’s United 
Church (75 Alma St, Basement 
Entrance) Saturday, October 20th 8:30 
a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  Clothing, books, toys, 
linens, household items, electronics and 

so much more!   

 Just a little update to let you 
know (drum roll please!) that 
$86,000 was raised during 
the Dairy Queen Buy-a-Cake 
fundraiser for the Rebecca 
Schofield All World Super Play 

Park!   The park’s new design will include more 
accessibility and an area for toddlers to play.   
  

 

Weekly Collection for all Churches 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel (includes PADs) 
Church Support $290.00; Loose $107.00 

Maintenance Fund $40.00 

Holy Family (includes PADs) 
Church Support $1325.50; Loose $169.00 

Maintenance Fund $116.50 

St. Jude’s Church (includes PADs) 
Church Support $224.00; Loose $32.00 

 Holy Ghost Church (includes PADs) 
Church Support $402.00; Loose $40.00 

Cemetery $10.00; Tickets $406.00 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church (incl PADs) 
Church Support $4299.50; Loose $231.00 

Property Upkeep $479.50; Youth $23.00 
Social Action $224.00 

 

 
 

From the Offices of Faith Development, Liturgy and Youth Faith Development 
Ellen at 857- 9952 or ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com; Trevor at 857-4879 or 

trevord.diocese@gmail.com; Deb at liturgymoncton@gmail.com 
 
Not Getting an Answer, But We’d Be More Informed About the Question 

A Pastoral Reflection on Medically-Assisted Dying 
As we continue to explore the question of Medical Assistance in Dying, you are invited to 
join Archbishop Valéry Vienneau on October 11th, at Holy Family Parish Hall beginning at 
6:30 p.m. when he will present the response of the Atlantic Episcopal Assembly (the 
bishops of Atlantic Canada) to this question. During his presentation, Bishop Vienneau will 
also look at the response of other bishops’ assemblies in Canada. Should you plan to attend, 
we ask that you please register with Ellen prior to October 11th. 

 

It’s free, no 
registration 

required! 
All are welcome! 

Free 
reception! 
(Moncton) 

Ivan & Vivian Hicks and the Sussex 
Avenue Fiddlers! (Riverview) 

mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com
mailto:trevord.diocese@gmail.com
mailto:liturgymoncton@gmail.com

